
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

JUNE 13, 2006 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: Dennis asked about the status of  Canal Bridge. Nancy said it was 

inspected by the State of Maine and recommended that after repairs are made, the bridge be 

limited for weight, possibly 10 ton. Acton and Wakefield selectmen will need to discuss and agree 

upon a weight limit. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Lorraine reported Northern Data called and either had misinformation 

or had misunderstood information regarding tax map number changing. Lorraine called 

Cartographic Associates and talked with Tim.  Tim said because the data is now out 

dated, Lorraine should send the new property splits and as soon as he receives the new 

property mapping, he will put a rush on updating and will make a new file disc for ND. 

Tim said to make sure to specify to ND that we only need the new numbers and the 

acreage. No names. 

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: No action. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

(A): APPOINTMENTS TO COMPREHENSIVE PLAN IMPLEMENTATION 

COMMITTEE: The committee has recommended the appointment of Rob Meyers and 

John Sherman. On a motion by Tony it was voted to appoint them. 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 

 

8. MEETINGS: June 19 Eleven Town at Waterboro 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Bob Anderson, Chip Venell, Percy Lowell, Pam McAlindon, Dennis Long, 

Lorraine Yeaton 


